Instructions for non-Japanese speakers

Welcome to the Department of Biological Sciences. We are all delighted to have you joining our department.
Lectures in the Department of Biological Sciences tend to be conducted in Japanese by default. However, we
are committed to minimizing the language barrier in your academic life. If you would prefer lectures given in
English, please start by consulting your academic advisor.

- Please decide which classes from the course catalog you would like to take in English, upon
consultation with your advisor, and then contact the listed instructor for that course. Please try to do
this as early as possible, hopefully before starting the new semester.

- Please also know that you can consult your advisor at any point during the semester as well, if needed,
regarding any difficulties with the lectures.

Responsibilities of academic advisor and professors giving lectures
- Academic advisors will relay their students' language situations and their needs to the course
instructors on their behalf.
- Inclasses that international students take, the instructor gives the lectures in English, using Japanese
from time to time so that the Japanese-speaking students are also able to follow the lectures without
difficulty.

The lecturing professors are being made aware that lecture materials and handouts in the Department of
Biological Sciences shall be created in English (Japanese translations may be added) unless special
circumstances dictate otherwise.
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